
Wingham Primary School  

W/b 8th January 2024  

 

• We would like to welcome Miss Frost who is working in our Reception class as one of our support 

staff. 

• If your child is unwell please call the school or leave a message by 9.00am.  

• Finally a polite request...at the end of the day when children are being collected 

from the Reception gate please keep an eye on the older children, we have two 

busy offices by that area of the school and people still working, it can get very loud. Thank you! 

 

Upcoming Events 

Tuesday 16th January—Reception visit to Leeds Castle 

Monday 29th January—Year 5—Young Voices 

W.C 5th February—World Week 

Tuesday 6th February—Year 6 Assembly—Parents welcome at 10.15 am 

Thursday 8th February—KS2 Valentines disco—5.30pm—7pm 

Friday 9th February—End of Term 3.20pm 

Monday 19th February—Term 4 starts—8.40am gates open 

A message from the Head of School to Parents...  

Welcome back to the Spring term! It has been lovely to have everyone back into school and we have 
got off to a flying start. 

We hope everyone had a lovely break and are raring to go.  

After School Clubs  

We still have places on our Italian culture club with Miss Coiffe (Y3). The children will have an op-

portunity to taste and make Italian food, learn about the culture and some key phrases to help on your 

holidays!  

 

 

 

 

 

Book Club  

We also have places on our book club with Mrs Frazer, the children will be in the library immersing 

themselves in books, writing reviews and creating film content for our website.  

Sign up sheets will be by the office. 


